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August 31,2023

Oregon GCSA Board of Directors,

I am writing this letter of recommendation for Bryce Wolfe. This is Mr.
Wolfes first season working at Awbrey Glen and I have been very impressed with
his character and work ethic. Bryce reached out to me last wintei und l.t me know
he was moving to Central Oregon and looking to continue working in the golf
industry. Bryce was highly recommended by the Superintendent ut CotA Mountain
Golf Club in Bremerton, Washington. From his first day, I was impressed with his
knowledge in golf maintenance and his appreciation for the game of golf. During
the season, Bryce has performed various tasks around the course and has done so
to perfection. Bryce is an ideal employee for our golf maintenance department
because he is punctual, ateam player and truly cares about his work.

If there is one thing Bryce is lacking, it is professional education in Turf
Management. He has shown me that golf maintenance is his passion, and he
would like to make a career in the industry. Bryce is an individual who would
benefit immensely from the PACE Course Scholarship. I have been talking with
him about how two other Awbrey Glen employees have completed the OSU Turf
Management PACE Course and the great education they received. I have hired
numerous employees at Awbrey Glen, but Bryce is the first one I can see having a
long career in the golf maintenance industry. The industry needs more people like
Bryce that have a passion for golf maintenance and a desire to further their career.

Feel free to contact me if you require additional information on this fantastic
employee.

Sincerely,

$rlw*
Kyle Watt
Golf Course Superintendent Awbrey Glen Golf Club
kvl glen.com
541-797-4880
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